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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project as an open pit cyanide leaching gold mine that would negatively impact

central Idaho and should not be allowed to proceed.  It poses  substantial environmental hazards to wildlife and

would alter the Upper East Fork South Fork of the Salmon Watershed which would negatively effect water

quality.  Furthermore, the construction of approximately 15 miles of new road adjacent to the Frank Church

Wilderness, an inventoried. no road area  poses further degradation to habitat and animals.  Gold mines are

among the dirtiest and environmentally degrading mines. 

 

I respectfully request that the Forest Service provide no permitting or other assurances that would allow this mine

to go forward.

 

Sincerely and Emphatically,

Bob Swandby

Boise, Idaho


